
 

                                                      Registered no. 08296921 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

We are pleased to announce that we will be continuing with our brand new after-school club that 

started last term called ‘Kids with Bricks Club’. This will be a Lego club that will use the Lego ‘We 
Do’ app to support children with their builds and, pleasingly, we have 8 places available for the 

first half term for children in Y1 and Y2 only.  

The club will start on Wednesday 11th September 2024 and will run for 7 sessions in total. The final 

session will be on Wednesday 23rd October 2024. The club will start at 3:15pm and will finish at 

4:15pm. The 8 spaces will be allocated through a draw with names being pulled out of a hat after 

the deadline has passed.  

Pleasingly, there is no cost to this club and we will aim to confirm your child’s place on Monday 9th 

September 2024. The deadline for application is by 3:15pm on Friday 6th September 2024. We look 

forward to seeing you at the club if you are successful.  

Best wishes, 

 

Commando Tom 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB – KIDS WITH BRICKS: LEGO CLUB 

 

If you would like your child to attend the Kids with Bricks Lego Club during this half term, please 

complete the Microsoft Form accessible via the link below. By providing your details, you are 

instructing us that you would like your child to be considered for the club and that you are aware 

that your child will need to be collected from the academy at 4:15pm every Wednesday until the 

club concludes on Wednesday 23rd October 2024.  

https://forms.office.com/e/7QNxf3tB6g 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/7QNxf3tB6g

